
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy and Legislation 

Reference # 12039848 

Status 

Name 

Email 

Subject 

Comment(s) or question(s) 

Complete 

Quan Nguyen 

nguyenq101@yahoo.com 

Other 

To whom it may concern: 

This is in regards to the Temporary prohibition of 

use of credit history (R 2021-07) to determine 

premiums and eligibility for coverage in private 

auto, homeowner and renters insurance. 

As a student with a good credit score, I am angry 

and frustrated for being penalized in my most 

recent automobile insurance premium which has 

increased 30% compared to 6 months ago. While 

I sympathize with Washingtonians who have bad 

credit histories, there must be better ways to help 

them with their credit histories than to penalize 

Washingtonians who have worked hard and 

followed the rules to earn their good credit 

standing. 
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I urge the Commissioner to rescind his 

emergency order and work harder with the 

Legislature next session to pass legislation that 

protects all Washingtonians and not just the ones 

with bad credit histories. 
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